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To My Union Brothers and Sisters,

As we )approach the Christmas shutdown, I would like to take the time to say Merry Christmas
and Happy New Year. 2020 has been a challenging year to say the least and I am very happy to
see it go. I hope that 2021 is a much better year.

With that being said, we are not out of the woods yet. I am optimistic with the vaccines that are
being administered right now but we cannot let our guard down. When we. gather with our loved
ones, we must still be mindful of wearing our masks and keeping our distance. This can
sometimes be difficult but let’s try to protect our elderly and people with pre-existing conditions.
I know this year my family is celebrating differently. We are trying Skype, drop offs with limited
interaction and doing what we can to keep each other safe. I also want to say thank you to all of
you for doing your best every day - wearing your mask, washing and sanitizing your hands and
staying bome when you are sick - it is not always easy to do but keep up the good work.

For those of you who are working during the shutdown, keep practicing all protocols to stay
safe. If you get injured during shutdown and medical is not available tell your supervisor and
security must be called to file a report. Always, always use your reps when you’re having issues.

Thanks to the Safety Reps, Bargaining Chairman, Committeemen, Union Stewards, Executive
Board, and every other rep out there working hard every day to keep people safe and for the
support you give me. I could not do it without you.

Stay Safe! See you next year!!

Terri Cason
UAW Local 402
LSC



